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MEMO 
 

TO:  Mayor Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen 

FROM: Janet Sanders, Building & Planning Manager 

DATE: October 12, 2022 

SUBJECT: Savers Farm Subdivision Phase 8 

Attached is the revised preliminary plat of Savers Farm Subdivision Phase 8 
which reflects the conditions of the recently approved Memorandum of 
Understanding (MOU) for Savers Farm Subdivision Phases 8 & 9. 

A previous version of this preliminary plat, without the conditions of the more 
recent MOU, but with the same street right-of-way and lot layout, was 
recommended for approval by the Planning and Zoning Commission on June 
8th.  The plat was then placed on hold at the Board of Aldermen level pending 
negotiation and approval of the MOU.  

Since the MOU has now been approved, this plat is presented in conjunction 
with the preliminary plat of Savers Farm Subdivision Phase 9, which was also 
recommended for approval by the Planning and Zoning Commission on 
October 12th and included in this packet as part of the October P&Z report. 

As always, if you have questions, please contact me at 243-2300 or 
jsanders@jacksonmo.org. 


